
From: Singh, Amrit P
Sent: 3/19/2010 3:39:50 PM
To: scr@cpuc.ca.gov (scr@cpuc.ca.gov); beg@cpuc.ca.gov (beg@cpuc.ca.gov);

dm 1 @cpuc.ca.gov (dm 1 @cpuc.ca.gov)
Redacted

■);Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Cherry, 
Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); Homer, 
Trina (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); [Redacted bn

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: SB 695 2010 Compliance Report - Pacific Gas & Electric Co. 

Steve, Belinda, and Dina:

Attached, please find an electronic copy of PG&E's final version of the 2010 SB 695 
Section 8 (PUC Section 748) report. A hardcopy was sent earlier today to Ms. Julie 
Fitch. We hope you will find it useful in compiling the Energy Division's report to the 
Legislature.

Thank You.

Amrit Singh
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Senior Director, Analysis and Rates

«...»
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